From: Diane [mailto:dhodiak@comcast.net]

Sent: Tuesday, September 26, 2017 12:31 PM

To: Patrino Beth <Beth.Patrino@oregonlegislature.gov>
Subject: Clean Energy Jobs Bill Comments per EJ payout

Dear Beth
Regarding Distribution of Funds for EJ communities: After conversations with some of our EJ stakeholders:

Funds should be based on GHG emission reduction, But ALSO distributed StateWIDE so that all communities may have
opportunity to benefit, not just surrounding metro area.

Also many of these benefits might accrue to people of low income who have no ability to finance clean energy because
of credit issues. Financial options should be developed to create more opt in.

Thank you for your work on this important bill

Diane Hodiak
350Deschutes



